E.P. Collier Primary School

Ross Road, Reading, Berkshire RG1 8DZ

Telephone: (0118) 937 5470

Email: admin@epcollier.reading.sch.uk **Website**: www.epcollier.reading.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs J McMinn B.Ed Hons NPQH

November 2018

Dear Applicant

Thank you for expressing interest in our Learning Support Assistant post, I am really pleased that you have chosen our school to apply for this important role. EP Collier is a great place to work - the staff are a friendly and committed group who all work really hard to make the school the warm and supportive place that it is. There are many activities arranged by staff for staff - from informal drinks after school, ice skating adventures, weekends away to Christmas parties!

EP Collier is a successful, friendly and vibrant community - we have families from across the world which engenders a cohesive and tolerant atmosphere in which everybody's individuality is celebrated and enjoyed. Inclusion is a key part of our ethos, this is additionally important as we have a 12 place Speech and Language Resource in school and the children are integrated into mainstream for part of the day. We value the whole child and work hard to build and maintain excellent, proactive relationships with parents in order to be able to address all a child's needs.

We have high aspirations for our children and want to recruit people to join our team who have the same vision of a high standard of education for all children.

I hope that you will be able to come and visit our school to meet the wonderful children and friendly staff for yourself! This will also give you the opportunity to see our current work and let me share with you our strong vision for the future of EP Collier. If you are not able to visit please feel free to telephone me for a discussion and the chance to ask any questions you may have.

I look forward to receiving your application either by post to the school or electronically.

Yours sincerely

Justine McMinn

